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Julie Lawrence 

Jane Ball (DR) 

graduated from 

Tulane SOM and 

is completing her 

internship in 

Internal Medicine 

at Baylor in Hou-

ston, TX.  

Alejandra Ramirez 

(DR) graduated from 

Universidad Central 

del Caribe School of 

Medicine. She is com-

pleting her internship 

in Internal Medicine at 

San Juan VA Medical 

Center.  

 John-Paul 

Grenier (DR) 

graduated from 

LSU SOM and is 

completing his 

internship in 

Internal Medi-

cine here at 

LSUHSC.   

Savannah is 

currently an 

MS4 at LSU 

SOM-

Shreveport. 

She will 

complete 

her Prelim 

year in Med-

icine at LSU-

HSC-NO. Her hobbies include 

running, gardening, bak-

ing/cooking and her pets - two 

border collies and a rescue 

cat.  

Julie is 

currently 

an MS4 at 

University 

of North 

Texas 

Health 

Science 

Center. 

She will 

complete her Transitional year 

in Medicine at HealthONE Sky 
Ridge. Her hobbies include 

tennis, gardening, playing pi-

ano, and watching sports. 

Mae is 

currently 

an MS4 at 

LSUHSC 

New Orle-

ans. She 

will com-

plete her 

Prelim year 

in Medicine 

at Tulane. Her hobbies include 

traveling, dancing, music, 

volunteer work and history, 

physics and astronomy.  

Andrew Ea 

 

Andrew is currently an 

MS4 at University of 

New England College 

of Osteopathic Medi-

cine. He will complete 

his Transitional year 

at Bassett Medical 

Center-NY. His hob-

bies include cooking, 

boxing and painting.  

Chandler Van Dyke 
 

Chandler is currently an 

MS4 at University of South 

Alabama College of Medi-

cine. He will complete his 

Prelim year in Medicine at 

LSUHSC-NO. His hobbies 

include weight lifting, boat-

ing, Auburn Tigers football 

and social outings with 

friends for Bingo or Trivia.  

 I N T E RV E N T I O N A L  R A D I O L O G Y -  I N T E G R A T E D  

Dan Laney (IR) graduated 

from Medical College of Geor-

gia at Augusta. He is complet-

ing his prelim year in Surgery 

here at LSUHSC.  

Everardo Flores (IR) gradu-

ated from Texas Tech SOM 

and is completing his pre-

lim year in Surgery at Icahn 

SOM at Mount Sinai.  



— Call (504) 568-3712: 

Please designate your gift for the 

Department of Radiology. 

— Visit the website: 

 give.lsuhealthfoundation.org/ 

 and select “Medicine-Radiology” 

from the drop-down box.  

To contribute to the LSU Radiology 

department through the LSU Health 

Foundation you may: 

 — Send a check made payable to 

the LSU Health Foundation to:  

1542 Tulane Avenue, Room 353, 

New Orleans, LA 70112.   

 Thank you for your support! 

 

 

Our LSU Radiology Department 

is Our Collaborative Work of Art. 
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DEPA RTM EN T  BU L L ETI N  BOAR D  

 

The Susan G. Komen Race for the 

Cure was held on a beautiful day 

on October, 21, 2017 in City Park.  

Pictured above is Dr. Bradley 

Spieler and his wife  

Catey Spieler.  

Spr ing 2018  

P L E A S E  G I V E  Y O U R  S U P P O R T  

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  
 

Radiological Society of Louisiana 

Annual Spring Meeting 

April 21, 2018 

Roosevelt Hotel New Orleans 
 

 American Roentgen Ray Society 

2018 Annual Meeting 

April 22—April 27, 2018 

Washington D.C. 
 

Association of University  

Radiologists Annual Meeting  

May 7-10, 2018  

Orlando, Florida  
 

LSU Radiology Research Day  

 June 4, 2018 

LSU Radiology Department 

 

Dr. Leonard Bok (pictured far right), 

Karen T. Stall (pictured center left), 

and Caroline Graham PA-C/Surgical 

Oncology (pictured far left) 

represented Bill 460 at the State 

Capitol on March 28, 2018 alongside 

Rep. Julie Stokes, CPA (pictured 

center right). They petitioned for 

support in making 3D mammograms 

the standard screening tool for Breast 

Cancer in Louisiana. As of April 5, we 

are proud to announce that this bill 

has been passed on to the Senate! 

Congratulations to our team and the 

future of breast health in Louisiana! 

Dr. Bradley Spieler was selected 

to present his abstract co-

authored with Dr. Hector De 

Jesus titled, “Tumor Necrosis 

Factor (TNF) Antagonist Therapy 

in Small Bowel Crohn's Disease 

(CD): Association of the Apparent 

Diffusion Coefficient (ADC) with 

Treatment Response” at the 

International Society of Magnetic 

Resonance Imaging in Paris, 

France on June 18, 2018.  
 

Dr. and 

Mrs. Bok 

once 

again 

hosted the 

LSUHSC 

Radiology 

annual 

holiday 

party at 

the 

Pelicans game on November 15, 

2017 in the Roost at the New 

Orleans Arena. Dr. Aran Toshav, 

his wife Rebecca Friedman, and 

Pierre are pictured above. 
 

Dr. Eric Wallace, Dr. Raman 

Danrad, and Dr. Bradley Spieler 

are co-authors on an article titled, 

“Atypical Presentation of 

Extramedullary Plasmacytoma” 

that was published on March 28, 

2018 in the Ochsner Journal. 
 

Congratulations to Dr. Bradley 

Spieler on receiving the “Case of 

the Day Winner” at RSNA 2017 

for GI and GU.  
 

Dr. David Smith presented at the 

Radiology Society of Louisiana 

(RSL) Meeting on April 21, 2018. 

His topic is titled “Detector-Based 

Dual Energy CT: Concepts, 

Everyday Applications, and 

Practical Uncertainties.” 

 

Dr. Stephanie Cajigas-Loyola, Dr. 

Ricky Miller, Dr. Bradley Spieler, 

and Dr. Gregory Carbonella are 

co-authors on an article titled, 

“Mycotic Pulmonary Artery 

Aneurysm Mimicking a 

Rasmussen Aneurysm” that was 

published on March 28, 2018 in 

the Ochsner Journal. 
 

ARRS 2018 accepted abstracts 

by: 

 Dr. Stephanie Cajigas-

Loyola, Dr. Hector De Jesus, 

Dr. Lillian T. Murphy, and Dr. 

Bradley Spieler titled, “‘Oh 

Mylanta!’, Step by Step 

Approach for the Revised 

Atlanta Criteria.” 

 Dr. Christopher Rouse, Dr. 

Bradley Spieler, and Dr. 

Doug Casey titled, “CT 

Evaluation of Complex 

Traumatic Facial Fractures.” 

 Dr. Emma Lindsey and Dr. 

Spieler titled, “Congenital 

Malformations of the 

Craniovertebral Junction.” 
 

Dr. Stephanie Cajigas-Loyola and 

Dr. Ricky Miller (pictured middle 

and right with Dr. Clifford 

Crutcher, left) were resident tour 

guides during UMC's CLER Visit 

4/3/18-4/5/18. The visitors had 

high praise for UMC. Thank you 

for your professionalism, your 

hard work, and your engagement 

with our organization and school.   

 

  

Thank you 

to our 

Visiting 

Professors 

for stopping 

by our 

department. 

Dr. Joshua 

Hirsch 

(pictured 

right with Dr. Bok) for his topic 

titled, “ACA, MACRA, AHCA and 

More: The Letters Radiologists 

Need to Know!” on March 2, 

2018; and Dr. Amma Maurer 

for her topic titled, “Dual Energy 

CT for Gout” on April 2, 2018. 
 

We are sad, but excited to wish 

our senior residents farewell as 

they go off to complete their 

fellowships and start their 

careers. Dr. Chuck Nwanze will 

complete his Fellowship in 

Interventional Radiology at 

Dartmouth. Dr. Jonathan 

Stidham will complete his 

Fellowship in Musculoskeletal 

Radiology at Duke University.  
 

Former resident 

Dr. Eric Wallace 

will be joining 

the Emergency 

Radiology 

Faculty on July 

1, 2018. We 

look forward to 

working with him in our 

department! 
 

Dr. Richard Marshall was 

invited to join the Association of 

Program Directors in 

Interventional Radiology 

(APDIR) Communications 

Committee meeting held at the 

Society of Interventional 

Radiology (SIR) Annual Meeting 

on March 20, 2018.  


